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2007 will be a milestone in the history of the Department of English, Partium Christian University, Oradea, Romania since it was this year that saw the organization of the first international conference on the subject of “Central Europe and the English-Speaking World” between 13-14 April. To our (pleasant) surprise, the event has attracted more than forty participants from the USA, Canada, Jordan, Nigeria, Slovakia, the Ukraine, White Russia, Hungary and Romania. No doubt the conference was a good start for a tradition which would provide a regular forum for those scholars and students who are involved in researching the very important field of interrelationships between the Central European region and the English-Speaking World including the United Kingdom, the USA, Canada, Australia, New Zealand as well as many countries in Africa, Asia and elsewhere.

The chief patron of the conference was Bishop László Tôkés and sponsors included the Irish Embassy in Bucharest, Partium Christian University, the Romanian Cultural Institute as well as the Institute of English and American Studies, University of Debrecen, Hungary. Papers read at the conference focused on the relationships between the two worlds in the field of economics, politics, history, education, literature and the theatre. Since most of the lectures were really interesting and offering new insights into many issues, the organizers decided to launch an electronic journal which would be the long-term scholarly forum for colleagues dealing with the above questions. 

This very first issue is dedicated to all those scholars and students who responded to our call and helped to make the idea of this international event come true. The articles in this issue show the wide range of interest in and high level of commitment to the study of the relationship between Central Eruope and the English-Speaking World. If they can raise your interest or can contribute to a better understanding of people living in different parts of the world, the Partium Journal of English Studies will deserve a special attention of both academics and non-academics.

